
I support the Mayor of London's position that the Green Belt should be protected in 
London and therefore do not support the proposals to build on Green Belt land in Enfield. 
I consider that the council should identify alternative approaches to meet housing need, 
including potentially increasing the permitted height of some new developments if this is 
necessary.
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